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To address emergency situations where a terminal distributor of dangerous drugs (TDDD) is unable
to maintain the security of its drug stock, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy has issued guidance
authorizing the temporary movement of drug stock to another in-state location.

The guidance has been updated to remind Board of Pharmacy licensees who are also registered with
the U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration that they must also notify the local DEA field office of any
situations involving the security of controlled substances or the temporary relocation of any
controlled substances to another location.

To access the updated guidance, visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/TempMove
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